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Help us support  

SOS Children’s Village   

This year SOS has asked us to provide towels 

for their babies, children, teens and the fos-

ter homes. They also mentioned they have 

many teens this year who would love gift 

cards to shop and go hangout with their 

friends. 

 

Please take a tag from the Giving Tree and 

help make the holidays happier for all the 

children at SOS.  

Please bring unwrapped gifts and  

gift cards by  

December 13th 

(give to the front desk) 


